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October 15, 2012 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 OCTOBER 23 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center 
(MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
• The Council approved a special meeting Tuesday, October 

23 at 3:30 p.m.  

• The single agenda item is the Race to the Top District (RTT-
D) grant application. 

• An open hearing is hosted by the District Tuesday, October 
16 at the MTA CC: 920 W Whittier Blvd in Montebello. The 
hearing will begin at 3:30 p.m. 

• All members with an interest in the RTT-D grant are 
encouraged to attend. 

• Building Reps are encouraged to meet with members 
at their sites to discuss the grant. 

• The grant itself is not yet available. When it is, the Associa-
tion will post it on montebelloteachers.org and notify Building 
Reps. 

• The Association is negotiating an MOU stipulating MTA’s in-
volvement in the development and implementation of the 
grant. Any agreements will be brought to the Council. 

• The deadline for the grant submission is October 30. 


